
09/05/2021 

MR Paul Edwards 
158 Parr PDE 
Beacon hill NSW 2100 
edwards158@me.com 

RE: DA2021/0299 - 160 Parr Parade BEACON HILL NSW 2100

I spoke to Mark Sherwin about our concerns, he said he will speak to his landscaper/architect 
about possible changes.
Our concerns are,
Proximity of pool to our shared boundary.
The elevation of pool and fence, we find it encroaches on our privacy and makes our backyard 
feel enclosed.
The pool is situated under our back bedroom window, concern about noise and looking into the 
back of house.

Sent: 9/05/2021 11:20:35 PM
Subject: Online Submission


